
 
 
 
August 21, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-7319 
 
RE: DT 20-104 Town of Durham Public Works 

Complaint by Town of Durham Public Works Against Consolidated Communications 
 

Dear Ms. Howland:  

 The Office of the Consumer Advocate supports the PUC Staff recommendation to open an 
adjudicative proceeding in this matter to include each of the municipalities identified in the Town 
of Durham’s original complaint.   
 
   Consistent with the Commission’s Secretarial Letter of March 17, 2020, this filing is 
being submitted electronically only.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christa Shute 
Staff Attorney 
 
cc:  Service list via electronic mail 

 

 
 
CONSUMER ADVOCATE 
D. Maurice Kreis 
 
 
 
ASSISTANT CONSUMER ADVOCATE 
Pradip K. Chattopadhyay 
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